1 May 2025

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
KIWI COMMUNITY ASSISTANCE (KCA)

I'am very pleased to be able to write in support of KCA and our ongoing relationship with
them and their amazing assistance for our Foodbank at Challenge 2000.

There has been an upsurge in the need for food support as the level of food insecurity during
the cost of living crisis we are currently experiencing and KCA has been a consistent partner
to help us maintain support for young people and their families in need.

KCA is the backbone of our food bank here at Challenge 2000. The twice weekly

provision of meat, fruits, vegetables, canned, bottled and packaged goods, along

with the weekly delivery of bread, forms the bulk of the food parcels we're able to

give families in need. On occasion, KCA has also provided clothing, footwear and jackets for
the colder, wetter months.

We would like to thank the staff and volunteers at KCA for the amazing work they do.
The staff and volunteers are always welcoming, helpful and courteous. When
additional needs which required our prompt response have arisen, KCA has always
been there to help and provide extra care.

I am grateful for their work and their support and happy to send this letter of support. | am
happy to provide further information should that be required.

Yours sincerely -

CEO
Challenge 2000
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